
 
 

Family update #95 
 
March 29, 2021 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 

Outbreak Update 
We are very thankful that all test results of the second round of prevalence test of the residents on the 
second floor of Greenview Supportive Living came back negative.  The status remains unchanged.   
 
Our current status is as follows: 
 

 Crescent Heights 
(145 residents) 

Greenview 
Long Term Care 
(80 residents) 

Greenview 
Supportive Living 
(95 residents) 

Number of new cases as of 
March 29, 2021 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Cumulative total since 
March 21, 2021 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0  
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—1 

Status No outbreak No outbreak Outbreak declared 
on March 21, 2021 

 

Family Town Hall 
Our next Family Town Hall will be on Wednesday, April 7 from 5.30 pm to 6.30 pm. Please submit the 
completed Registration Form with your questions on or before Monday, April 5 so that we can be sure to 
address them at the meeting. 
 
Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
Taste and see that the Lord is good; 
    blessed is the one who takes refuge in him. 
Fear the Lord, you his holy people, 
    for those who fear him lack nothing. 
The lions may grow weak and hungry, 
    but those who seek the Lord lack no good thing. 
~ Psalm 34:8-10 
 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScO3SywW-oe186Q_gS7XNmheAetrr1pJlGpVRq3Io85AKLX7A/viewform?usp=sf_link

